
Russian Go Federation Proposals 
1.    Proposals for voting procedure    
There was serious misunderstanding last year during voting for the country, 
organizing EGC-2014, therefore we propose to regulate strictly the voting 
procedure on this point of agenda: 
  -   Voting should be public 
  -   The chairman should ask the representatives of all the voting countries in 
turn and they chose in a way everybody could hear and see it and then sign the 
records of proceedings.   
  -   The results should be kept in the records of meeting to check in case of 
necessity. 
2.    Proposals for nominating candidatures of EGC organizers 
EGC is a profitable event while the rest European championships (pair, students,  
youth, women, team) are not. And their conducting is extra-work shared between EGF 
members according to their activity and possibility to support Go in Europe. In 
order to organize large-scale Congress certain experience is necessary, which is 
acquired by conducting less significant events. Thus, we propose to elect the 
country - EGC organizer of those EGF members who have conducted no less than 3 
European Go Championships (pair, students, youth, women, team) for the last 5 
years before handing in an application for EGC conducting.  It will stimulate 
contestants in their international activities and make EGC some kind of bonus for 
contribution to European Go development. 
3.    Russia confirms its application for European Students Championship 2012. 
4.    Russia asks for the right to conduct European Youth Championship 2012. 
5.    Russia asks for the right to host EGC 2015. 
6.    If Russia doesn’t get the right for EGC 2015, we insist on the immediate 
consideration of our country as a host of EGC 2016 without suspending the 
judgment for a year. 


